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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
TO CONSIDER ADOPTION OF A
GROUNDWATER MANAGEMENT PLAN

BRAZORIA COUNTY GROUNDWATER CONSERVATION DISTRICT
BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Notice is hereby given that the Board of Directors of the Brazoria
County Groundwater Conservation District will hold a public hearing at
4:00 p.m. on Thursday, October 12, 2017 in the District Office,
Court House West Annex, 451 N. Velasco Street, Suite 140, Angleton,
Texas.

The purpose of the public hearing is to receive comments on the
proposed Groundwater Management Plan prepared in accordance with
Sec. 36.1071, Water Code. Comments may be made orally at the
public hearing or may be submitted in writing at any time until the end
of the public hearing. A draft of the proposed Groundwater
Management Plan is available for viewing at the District office and at

the District’s website at: www,bcgroundwater.org.

The Board of Directors will conduct an open meeting immediately
following the conclusion of the public hearing where the Board may
consider adoption of the proposed Groundwater Management Plan.

For any additional information please contact the District at the
address above, at the mailing address below, or call any of the phone
numbers listed below.

Mailing Address: 111 E. Locust, Bldg. A-29, Suite 140, Angleton, TX 77515
Angleton area Phone: (979) 864-1078 Fax: (979) 864-1079

Clute area Phone: (979) 388-1078 Fax: {979) 388-1079

Alvin area Phone: (281) 756-1078 Fax: (281) 756-1079
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Sherilyn Plentl
Administrator for District




